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As part of the NSW Government’s commitment to upgrading local schools, work is continuing at 
Wentworth Point Public School to deliver new permanent classrooms, an upgraded library, and 
more outdoor play space for students. 

Concrete pour update  

As per the works notification distributed on Thursday 3 July 2025, we are preparing for further 
concrete pours for the new Building D. Due to recent inclement weather, the building’s second-floor 
slab will now be poured over two days on Tuesday 8 July 2025 and Thursday 10 July 2025, weather 
permitting. 

• Traffic controllers will be onsite during work hours to assist with pedestrian safety. 

• We will take every effort to minimise noise during the pours, including reducing the time that 
trucks are stationary.  

• Increased truck movements are expected in the area between 7 am and 5 pm.  

Should weather impact these works, they will take place on the next available dry day. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve facilities for our 
students and the community. 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/WPPS or by 
scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this project at any time, please 
contact School Infrastructure as soon as possible during business hours on the 
contact details below. 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/infrastructure/projects/w/wentworth-point-public-school/2025/july/Works_Notification_-_WPPS_-_3_July_2025.pdf
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/w/wentworth-point-public-school-upgrade---stage-2.html

